From: Stephanie LaCava <lacava@google.com>

Date: Thu, Jun 25, 2020 at 9:52 PM

Subject: Re: Alert - A COVID-19 research application has been submitted by Alwyn
To: <alwyn@nitk.ac.in>

Cc: GCP Research Credits Program <gcpresearchcredits@google.com

Dear Alwyn,

Thank you for participating in the Google Cloud COVID-19 research credits program! We are pleased to offer

you $10,000 in Google Cloud Platform credits for your research proposal.

To distribute your credit, please share a Google Cloud billing ID that you will be using as part of your
workload. We will deposit the credit amount there and will let you know as soon as available.

Best,
Stephanie
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